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A Great Start to the New Year
Happy New Year!
We loved catching up with our team last week during our first meeting of 2025. Together,
we talked about ways to make this year even better for the families we support. We set
goals to ensure we continue to meet the needs of every client and provide the best
possible care. We’re excited about what’s ahead and are so grateful for your trust in us!

Meet Our New Team Members
We’re excited to introduce two wonderful additions to the Northern Star Support team:

Sally: 
Sally is joining our Administration
team. 
She has an amazing background in the
disability sector, supporting people of
all ages, from early childhood to
adulthood. Sally’s friendly and skilled
approach is sure to make a difference!

Callen: 
Callen is joining us as an Allied
Health Assistant while completing
his Occupational Therapy degree.
You might meet him during visits, as
he’ll be working alongside staff (with
your approval) to support children
and families.

We’re thrilled to have Sally and Callen on board and know they’ll be a great fit with our team.
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What’s New at Northern Star Support?
Hanen Program: It Takes Two to Talk
We’re excited to announce our first-ever It Takes Two to Talk workshop!
This program, led by Hannah, our one of our Speech Pathologists. 
It is designed to help parents support their child’s communication and language
development. 
It focuses on children under five who have delays in understanding or expressing
language. 
The program will help parents create meaningful opportunities for communication in
everyday life.
We’ll share more details soon about how you can join this workshop and take part in this
valuable program. Keep an eye on our website for updates. 

Our Focus for 2025
This year, we’re focusing on:

Continuous improvement of our services to meet your family’s needs.
Continuing to support staff with training to bring fresh ideas and expertise to every
visit.
Strengthening our partnerships with families like yours to work together even better.
Keeping our social media and website up to date to ensure you have easy access to
the latest information.
Listening to your feedback so we can keep improving.

We’d love to hear your ideas—please reach out if you’d like to share your thoughts!

Thank You for Being Part of Our Community
We feel so lucky to work with such incredible families and are committed to continuing to
provide the personalized support that makes a difference.
If you ever have questions, ideas, or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
Here’s to a wonderful 2025 together!

Warm regards,
The Northern Star Support Team

Continuing Our Partnership with Woodberry Place of Friends
We’re proud to continue our partnership with Woodberry Place of Friends and support
their playgroups. These playgroups provide a wonderful opportunity for children to learn,
grow, and connect with others. Keep an eye on our website and Facebook page for
updates on playgroup days and times!


